
 
 14 June 2017 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

Revision of Co-payment for the General Outpatient Clinic Public-Private Partnership 
Programme (“the Project”) 

 
Thank you for your participation and support to the Project. 
 
As you may be aware, the fees and charges for public healthcare services in Hospital Authority 
(HA) will be revised on 18 June 2017. According to Clause 5 of Terms & Conditions of the 
Project, a Project Patient has to pay the same amount as if he/she were paying the general 
outpatient clinics (“GOPCs”) fee as currently set out in the Gazette (“Co-Payment”), thus the Co-
payment payable by a Project Patient to Private Doctor will be revised accordingly. 
 
Please note that the new Co-payment of the Project will be HK$50 with effect from 18 June 2017. 
For Project Patient with waiver arrangements, he/she will continue to enjoy the same fee waiver 
arrangements as for the HA’s services. 
 
For the latest programme information, please visit our website at 
http://www.ha.org.hk/ppp/gopcppp.  
 
Should you have any enquiries, please contact us at 2300 7300 or email gopcppp@ha.org.hk. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

GOPC PPP Programme Office 
Hospital Authority 

 

 

先生 / 女士﹕ 

 
調整普通科門診公私營協作計劃（「本計劃」）的自付額 

 

公立醫院服務的收費將於 二○一七年六月十八日進行調整。根據本計劃的框架及

條款及細則(第5段)，計劃病人須支付等同醫管局按憲報現時所列支付普通科門診

診所（「門診」）的費用（「自付額」），因此計劃病人支付予私家醫生的自付

額亦會作出相應的調整。  

 

本計劃的新自付額將於二○一七年六月十八日調整至港幣$50。而合資格獲得豁免

的計劃病人，可繼續獲得與使用醫管局服務相同的費用減免安排。 

 

如欲了解最新資訊，請瀏覽本計劃網頁 http://www.ha.org.hk/ppp/gopcppp。 

 

如有任何疑問，請致電計劃熱線 2300 7300 或電郵至 gopcppp@ha.org.hk。 
 
祝身體健康，生活愉快！ 

 

 

                          醫院管理局 

                           普通科門診公私營協作計劃辦事處 

                            二○一七年六月十四日 

 
 


